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Gautho, Julia

From: Constance LaMar <cllamar@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 9:40 AM
To: City Council
Cc: Constance LaMar
Subject: Capitola Wharf Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear City Council Members: 
 
I am wriƟng this leƩer to express my support for the rebuilding of the Capitola Wharf to include Capitola Boat and Bait, 
food trucks and local music. I also support having yoga and other exercise classes at end of the wharf. These businesses 
are vital to the public both local and visiƟng as tourism drives our economy. 
 
I am a local resident of Capitola and oŌen walk the wharf and bring family and friends to enjoy fishing, dining, and being 
out in the ocean without actually being in the water. We Capitolans are very fortunate to have these experiences to 
enjoy and to share.  
 
Please keep Capitola one of the most enjoyable places to live in and to visit on the California coast by including and 
supporƟng these businesses. 
 
Sincerely, 
Connie LaMar 
4160 Jade St. Space 71 
Capitola, CA 95010 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


